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A Welcome from the Chair 

Greetings to all and a very warm, sunny 

and bright welcome to our summer 

news.  

After an amazing year last year 

celebrating our 10th Anniversary with 

our epic 'Winter Wonderland' Concert, 

you'd think we'd have a break, well, 

that certainly isn't going to happen 

anytime soon! As you'll discover when 

you go through our activ ities and 

events over the coming months. Simply 

read on and we'll tell you much more 

as to what our plans now are for 

2018/19. 

 

Finally, from me, a huge thankyou to all 

supporters and volunteers for making 

things happen, and continuing to grow 

with the group and its members.         

See you all soon  

 

 

A Pirates Tale 

Our Summer musical this year is 

'The Pirate Queen'. Based on the 
true story of Grace O'Malley; the 
infamous Pirate Queen of Ireland, 

and will be performed by PACS on 
the 22nd and 23rd June. 

We're now in preparation for our Summer musical 'The 

Pirate Queen', featuring some great music, songs and 

dances, including music from ‘A Pirates Tale’ by kind 

permission of Paul Shapera and a Script by kind 

permission of Maverick Musicals.  

Wonderful songs, some great Pirate, swashbuckling fun, 

and an amazing script. I t’s a show that everyone will 

enjoy.  

Performances will take place at the Gainsborough 

Methodist Church and Town Hall Venue. Entry/Tickets will 

just be £3 per person, per show. 

The Big Music Project  

We've had an amazing two years working with LCVYS, UK 

Youth and TBMP. Some of our older members and 

volunteers have travelled to live events in Manchester 

and London, and have had an amazing time. 

Here's hoping for another year on the project in 2019. I t is 

a great nationwide project for anyone aged 13 to 21 who 

have an interest in performing and playing music, are 

passionate about music, and the music business.  
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Connexions 4 Music 
After securing funding from Santander the 

Performing Arts Club will be launching its 

community music project this Summer. 

 

Our programme of music making activ ities will 

develop and grow across Summer 2018 through to 

2019. The project will include Percussion 

workshops, a Guitar club, forming a band, Song 

Writing workshops, Music Technology, DJ skills, 

performance skills and live music events. 

 

We're very excited to be able to offer all of these 

activ ities to the community, for all ages and 

abilities, so we'll keep you posted on the dates of 

our planned activ ities and look forward to 

welcoming anyone who enjoys music whether a 

musician or just a music fan.  

Some fantastic times ahead for the club, its 

members, and all young people in the area. 

 

   

Our Events and Performances 
The Club have lots of events coming up over 

the next few months that we shall be 

supporting and performing at as a group 

these include: 

Bransby Horses Home – Community Day 

Sunday 3rd of June – Performing at 1.30pm 

The Pirate Queen (Our 2018 Musical Show) 

22nd June – Town Hall Venue   (7pm start) 

23rd June – Methodist Church (7pm start) 

Independents Day – Town Centre  

Saturday 30th June   

All day - Supporting the event, including two 

performances. 

Pedal Car Grand Prix/Community Day 

Sunday 12th August (QEHS) Supporting all day. 

 

Our Next Concert 

November 2018  - 'Modern Country Folk' 

  

 

 


